

MEDIA ADVISORY:
MONTH DAY, 2020

Union Members at {INSERT NAME OF YOUR FACILITY} VA to be Evicted from Office Space
AFGE officials and VA employees call the move “union busting, plain and simple.”

On January 31st, union members at the {insert name of your facility} VA will hold a short protest and address the media following their eviction from union office space inside the VA. This eviction is part of a broader, nationwide edict by the administration that all unions must be evicted from office space they have occupied at the VA – for decades, in some cases. 
What: Protest and media availability following eviction from office
Who: Members of AFGE Local XXXX
Where: Address
When: Time
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